
Notice to all patrons of
_._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.--

Quail Creek Golf Course
_._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.

Due to the COVID 19 - Quail Creek Golf Course will
be open for regular tee time play only.
No Leagues, Golf Associations or Tournaments will be
held until further notice from the City of Fairhope.

The Quail Creek Grill will be open for To-Go orders
only. No gathering in the Clubhouse.

Weare sorry for this inconvenience and we hope to be
back fully operational soon.

Thank you,
Quail Creek Staff


